
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 13th May 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 1. 
 
Monday – Y6 SATS begin. 
 
Thursday – Special menu – hot dogs or macaroni cheese with curly fries. 
 
Friday – Curriculum open evening. 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 6th May 2024 
3C –  95.37%               3W –  96.88% 
 
No updates for Year 3. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 17th May at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards are:  
 
3C 
Remmie 
Florence 
Kaysan 
 
 
3W 
Jake 
Lucas 
Charlotte 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 6th May 2024 
4K – 99.17%               4M – 93.75% 
 
No updates for Year 4. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 17th May at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards are:  
 
 
4M 
Samuel 
Phoebe 
Isabel 
 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



4K 
Georgia  
Oliver R 
Billy TE 
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 6th May 2024 
5W –  100%               5WO –  95.37% 
 
The weather has been lovely, so please ensure children have a water bottle and hat 
with them to keep cool. Sun cream before school is also advisable. We have tissues 
available in school, but if your child has hayfever, they may want to bring in their 
own wipes. Please note, medication can not be given in school time, unless the 
correct forms have been filled out at the school office. This includes hayfever 
medication. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 17th May at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards are:  
 

5W 
Archie MM 
Luca W 
Max B 
 
5WO 
Jacob D 
Thai K 
Alfie W 
Millie T 
 
 

 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 6th May 2024 
6D –  93.95%               6LW –  98.83% 
 
For Year 6 this week, please can they be encouraged to have breakfast each 
morning as well as plenty of sleep throughout the week. We have got a busy week 
ahead with SATs but will be encouraging children to stay calm and to remember 
how incredible they are. Please can children be in school promptly each morning - 
between 8.45-9am as the SATs begin by 9.20am. On Thursday afternoon, we will be 
having ice lollies which should be a nice treat for all of their hard work. Fingers 
crossed the sun shines for us! 
 
Have a relaxing and wonderful weekend everyone! 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 17th May at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards are:  
 
6D 
Ayra S 
Jacob S 
Isabella B 
 



 
6LW 
Edie H 
Charlotte Luo Yi 
Holly C 
 
 

 

 


